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Dec mber 21, 1995 .

^

Mr. John P. Stetz
Vice President - Nuclear
Davis-Besse Nuclear Plant
Centerior Service Company
c/o Toledo Edison Company
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

SUBJECT: MANAGEMENT MEETING SCHEDULED FOR JANUARY 5, 1996, AT THE

REGION III 0FFICEt
J

Dear Mr. Stetz:

This letter confirms the discussion between Mr. Peter Smith of your staff and'

Mr. Thomas Tongue to reschedule a meeting to be held at 11 a.m. (CST) on
January 5,1996, at the Region III Office in Lisle, Illinois. The meeting is to
discuss the concerns raised in inspection report 50-346/95008. We are interested
in what your assessment and perspective of these problems are in the aggregate.
Other topics as appropriate may also be discussed.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

:

Original Signed by T. 'Ibngue for

Roger D. Lanksbury, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2

Docket No. 50-346

cc: D. C. Shelton, Senior
Vice President - Nuclear

J. K. Wood, Plant Manager
Peter Smith, Acting Manager

Regulatory Affairs
State Liaison Officer, State

of Ohio , pl
Robert E. Owen, Ohio

Department of Health
C.. A. Glazer, State of Ohio, D

Public Utilities Commission
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To receive a copy of this document, indicate in the box "C" - Copy without
attach / encl "E" = Copy with attach / enc 1 "N" = No copy
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